Steven Seee

From: Paula Zaccaria <paulazacc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 11:07 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H7884 RI's Children deserve help not harm

Good morning,

| am writing in support of passing this bill to protect our children. | am in favor of prohibiting gender transition
procedures for minors, uses of public funds for that purpose, and discipline for health care providers for providing the
same.

In my opinion, this ideology is child abuse and enables delusional beliefs. These procedures cause physical harm,
infertility, cancers, disease, mental iliness and psychiatric disorders, almost always with irreversible outcomes. Also, in
my opinion, state, schools or health professionals not informing parents of children having gender issues undermines
parental rights. This gender ideology is promoting a delusional lie and is harmful to all, especially to children. Treatment
for help with this should be available to the families and child.

Paula Zaccaria

75 High School Ave

Cranston Rl 02910
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